
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                             

Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                             

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Newsletter No 30 – 17th July, 2020 

 

 

The end of a remarkable year! 

Who could have predicted in September 2019 that the world would change so much and school as we know it 

‘turn on it’s head’. 

I want to thank you and congratulate children and parents, on the wonderful job you have done during the 

lockdown – I am sure you will enjoy not having to continue the online learning over the summer break! 

In September we look forward to seeing all the children back in school on Thursday 3rd September 2020.   

There will be some rules and procedures to follow, based on government guidance, but at least a little bit of 

normality will come back. 

 

End of Year Reports 

These were available from Monday and many have been collected.  If you were unable to collect, then they have 

been posted out today and should be with you next week. 

 

School Uniform 

We are now back to our Winter Uniform which is: 

Boys – Grey trousers, white shirt, blue school jumper, school tie, grey socks 

Girls – Grey skirt, pinafore or grey school trousers, white blouse, blue school cardigan/jumper, school tie, 

white/grey socks or tights. 

Please note footwear should be black sensible shoes. 

All uniform should be labelled with your child’s name.  Each year we have vast amounts of uniform unclaimed in 

our lost property. 

School Uniform can be purchased online by visiting My Clothing Limited.  School ties are available in the school 

office to buy - £2.80 for an elasticated tie and £3.30 for a normal tie. 

 

Leavers 

Today we say farewell and good luck to all our Year 6 children.  We wish them every success in their new schools 

and assure them that our prayers and love go with them. 

We also say goodbye to Miss Harries, Mrs Conway, Mr Nolan and Mr Webb.  We wish them well and every 

success in their new adventures. 
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New School Year 

The children will return to school on Thursday 3rd September 2020.  Please make sure you check the school 

website regularly as we will be posting details of school procedures on a regular basis – 

www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk. 

School times will be staggered to prevent overcrowding.  School will be open to children from 8.30 am, but 

official start and end times are: 

 

8.45 am – 3.15 pm for Nursery, Years 1, 4, 5 and 6 

9 am – 3.30 pm – Reception, Year 2 and 3 

 

Nursery will enter and leave via their own door, Reception and Year 1 via the small playground and Years 2-6 via 

the large playground. 

Please note parents when collecting should stand on the coloured dots marked on the playground to ensure 2 

metre distancing. 

 

Rest assured we will keep you in our prayers and hope the summer break is a happy time. 

 

Stay safe. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

R Baker and staff 
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